
 

 

 

Dear Families,  

The Friends of Dothill School are delighted to invite you to our forthcoming Summer Fair 

Friday 8th July 2:30pm until 4pm. On the day parents/careers are allowed to collect their 

children from their classroom from 2:30pm. At the fair each class will run an activity stall, 

with games such as hoopla, hook a duck, lucky lolly, beat the goalie, splat the rat, tin can 

alley, play your cards right,. All the school activities/stalls will be paid for using a token 

system, whereby families buy tokens for 50p from the ‘bank’ to make playing/buying a 

quicker process at each stall. The friends will be running stalls like booze or bust and toy 

tombola. Please note that some stalls are 2 or more tokens a go. Please bring cash as 

there are no card facilities. We are aware not all families are able to collect earlier, so will 

hold back half the prizes until after 3:15pm.  

On the day of the fair each child will be given a slip which includes:  

• a ‘free go’ worth one token 

• a free fill of your bottle (water/squash) 

• a free tattoo 

There is a Mufti Day on Friday 1st July, where the children are invited to come to school in 

non-uniform. We ask that the children bring in a donation for the fair of either:  

• a gift voucher 

• bottle of wine/alcohol 

• £2 

Please can all donations be handed in at the classroom door on arrival that morning. The 

money collected will be used to purchase prizes. In addition, we will also run our free 

school uniform stall, where families are welcome to help themselves to uniform ready for 

the forthcoming school year & Ricky King Cone the Ice Cream man will be there too.  

In order for the school fairs to run we require help off parents/carers. We are grateful for any 

help, as these events cannot take place without your support. In addition to help on the 

day we require help with organising - ticketing up etc on the morning of mufti donations.  If 

you can help (even just for a little while) please compete the slip at the bottom of this letter 

and return to us by Thursday 30th June. 

We hope it is going to be a lovely day and you 

will all have a great time. Funds raised on the day 

will be split between helping the school buy new 

gymnastics equipment to enhance their PE offer 

and further experiences, opportunities, trips and 

resources.   

Many thanks in anticipation of your support, 

The Friends of Dothill School. 



 

 

Please can you circle which one you are able to help us with and either return this slip to 

Mrs Butler on the gate, or email friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com I am able to help: 

Friday 1st July  

9am - 10:30am  help prepare & sort out games and donations 

 

Friday 8th July  

1:30 - 2:30   help set up      

2:30 - 3:30   help run stall      

3:15 - 4pm   help run stall      

4pm – 4:30pm  help clear up      

 

Name …………………………………………………………………… 

 

Child & class……………………………………………………………. 

 

Contact telephone …………………………………………………... 

 

mailto:friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com

